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For Action 

 

2018 Mid-Year Workforce Increase 
 
Date:    June 27, 2018 
To:   Executive Committee 
From:  Head of Commission Services, Toronto Transit Commission 

Summary 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise that the TTC Board at its meeting on July 10, 
2018 will be considering a report titled “2018 Mid-Year Workforce Increase”.        
 
Subject to the actions of the TTC Board this report will be forwarded to the July 17, 
2018 meeting of the Executive Committee seeking City Council approval to increase the 
2018 approved number of TTC workforce positions in order to address a number of 
workforce factors that will be identified in the subject report. 

Contact 
 
Susan Selfe, Head of Service Delivery Control 
416-393-4208 
Susan.selfe@ttc.ca 

Signature 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services  

EX36.47 


